HB 659 -- STATE EMPLOYEES

SPONSOR: O'Donnell

This bill requires an appointing authority or state agency to
interview every applicant who is or was a member of the Missouri
National Guard when filling positions of state employment, as long

as they meet minimum qualifications for the position.

This bill is the same as HB 2501 (2020).



